D.A.V. CENTENARY PUBLIC SCHOOL, PASCHIM ENCLAVE, NEW DELHI-87

Dear Parent, January 20, 2018

As informed earlier, DAVCMC is holding an Induction Programme for newly-appointed DAV school Principals from all over India, wherein they will be shown one model schools for best practices and emulation. It is a matter of pride and pleasure that out of all Delhi schools, our school has been selected for the same. It is a matter of great privilege that your ward has been selected to perform before the dignified gathering from all over India.

22 January 2018 will be a working day for Classes Pre-School to VII and holiday for Classes VIII to XII. However, for participants, it will be a full-fledged working day. Buses will ply at usual timings in morning and afternoon.

Students must be presentable - in proper school uniform (with Id-card), neat hairstyle and polished shoes.

Always thankful for your support and cooperation

Manju Malik Principal